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CITY OF
PRINCE GEORGE

Written Comments Submission Form

Submitted on Fri, 10/06/2023 - 09:10

Contact Info

Contact Info
Bonnie Hooge
PO Box 2791
Prince George

Comments

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application)
VP100628 - (5900 Southridge Ave) - Meeting Date: October 16, 2023

Comments

| oppose this proposal. The idea of putting a giant animated billboard next to a major intersection that already has many
accidents is ridiculous. We are bombarded with messages about distracted driving and the evils of even talking on one’s
phone while driving and yet somehow it is deemed ok to lure people’s attention away from the road ahead and towards
animated signs while they are approaching a major intersection at (often) highway speeds? Give your heads a shake!
This is just another form of distracted driving.





